
 
 

We’re excited to share that our school is part of the Coca-Cola Give program. This 

opens St. Adalbert School to new funding opportunities to help improve learning 

environments for our students.  The best part? Donations don’t come out of your own 

pocket.  When you make Coca-Cola purchases, you simply go to https://us.coca-

cola.com/give/schools/, enter the product codes and our school receives a donation.  

Please help our school make the most of this program and learn more at 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/ 
 

 
 

The codes can be found under the cap of individual bottles, on the cardboard box of 

12-packs of cans (in the refrigerator boxes, the codes can be found on the part you 

tear away to get to the soda), and on multi-pack wraps.  


